
 

 

 
 
Dear Students, 
 
You must be knowing that the University is conducting End Semester Examinations July 
2020 in online mode in different phases. In this regard, the University received a few 
requests from students that they need relaxation from attending online examinations as 
they themselves affected with COVID19, or their parents are affected or they are in 
home/centre quarantine for two weeks. In the greater interest of health of the students 
those who are affected with COVID19, University is taking care with top most priority to 
support them during this COVID19 pandemic period.  
 
Hence, it is hereby informed that there will be a separate examination on a later date 
for all the students those who are affected with COVID19 themselves or their parents. 
Their relaxation from the present examination will not be treated as absence. The 
schedule and time table of such examination will be notified soon. Hence such students 
are requested to take care of themselves and their parents. They need not strain 
themselves in attending the online examinations. 
 
However, the students those who want to get relaxation from appearing the currently 
scheduled Online End Semester Examinations July 2020 because of the COVID19 
infection, shall have to submit appropriate documents/reports from the competent 
health/administrative authorities in support of their claim. Those who are affected with 
COVID 19 right now may submit their documents before 20-07-2020 to 
registrar@ametuniv.ac.in. If at all any students unexpectedly getting affected with 
COVID19 in future, they are requested to submit the relevant documents to 
registrar@ametuniv.ac.in at least one day before their respective online examinations. 
 
I wish the students and their parents with COVID19 positive to get a speedy recovery. 
 
With regards 
Col. Dr. G. Thiruvasagam 
Vice Chancellor, AMET Deemed to be University 
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